
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'Broome, Darryl'dbroome@aging.sc.gov
CC: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/10/2017 1:29:18 PM
Subject: Statement of Economic Interest

Good Afternoon Darryl,
 
In discussion with the State Ethics Commission, we have learned that a few employees of the Lieutenant Governor 
will need to complete a Statement of Economic Interest. As the Director of the Office on Aging, you are one of the 
employees that will need to complete a Statement of Economic Interest, as will the Chief Financial Officer and the 
Chief Procurement Officer for the Office on Aging. The State Ethics Commission’s explanation of the Statement of 
Economic Interest can be found here: http://ethics.sc.gov/StatementofEconomicInterests/Pages/index.aspx
 
The filing is electronic and is due by March 30th.  
 
I am happy to sit down with you or whomever else from the Office on Aging needs to file to go over what is needed 
and answer any questions. Thank you for your help with this.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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